
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Smith, Randy; Reed, Katie
Cc: Fink, Steven; Jenkins, Mary Ellen; Daly, Marymegan
Subject: Music B.S.
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 11:50:00 AM

Dear Randy and Katie,
 
This note to let you know that a proposal for a new major in Music leading to the Bachelor of Science
 degree is on its way to you via curriculum.osu.edu. The proposal is now in Steve Fink’s queue and I
 trust he will advance it to you when he can https://curriculum.osu.edu/curriculum/program.jsf?
id=1025540
 
The proposal was approved with some contingencies by the ASC Curriculum Committee on
 September 18, 2015. The School of Music recently submitted a revised proposal addressing these
 contingencies, and Professor Meg Daly, Chair of the ASC Curriculum Committee, has approved the
 revision.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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